
The Student Council is pleased to 

Present 

The Annual Halloween Dress-Up 

 

Wednesday, October 31, 2018 

 

 

 

Be sure to follow the guidelines listed below: 

 

 Masks may only be worn during the homeroom 

judging. 

 Costumes may not include items that are 

considered weapons or could be used as 

weapons such as plastic swords or knives. 

 Wigs may be worn, but no colored hair spray or 

extreme/elaborate make-up is allowed. 

 No flip flops or high heels are permitted. 

 Students may not dress as “public school 

students” 

 All costumes must be appropriate in length and 

style. 

 Costumes should not include any inappropriate 

sayings or promote violence or inappropriate 

activity.  

 The Student Council would ask that each 

student participating make a donation of at least $.50.  

The funds raised will be donated to SUS faith in action 

projects. 

 


